
 
 
 

May 31st, 2017 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE: 

OFFICE CLOSED 
 

 

The RM of Piney office will be 

closed to the public on Wednesday, 

June 21
st
, 2017 for the AMM June 

District Meeting.  

 

The office will re-open to the 

public on June 22
nd

, 2017. 
 

 

 

 
 

Thank you,  

 

 RM of Piney 
 


